
HAVE A FIRE SAFE NEW YEAR 

 

The great State of Alaska can be a very unforgiving and inhospitable. This is why we 

prepare for the weather, the terrain and other environmental factors.  This should  

also be true of the environment you spend most of your time in.   Fire happens when 

not treated with respect. Any carelessness, incapacity or neglect and fires that 

could have been prevented, happen.  Please use the following tips and links to keep 

your family safe in the event of fire. 

 

 Have working smoke alarms on every level of your home and in every sleeping area. 

 Test smoke alarms monthly to ensure they are in working order. If not, replace. 

 Have working Carbon monoxide detectors on every level. Test monthly. 

 The rules of fire safety apply to everyone. Keep the children and elderly involved by en-

suring they understand what to do and how to act if fire happens.  

 Use the links below for useful information and helpful reminders to help keep you safe. 

 

Division of Fire and Life Safety News  

 NATIONAL FIRE PROTECTION ASSOCIATION   

U.S. FIRE ADMINISTRATION 

For More Information call Michael Warzewick at (907) 746-5062  

   Email: michael.warzewick@alaska.gov  

 
 

 
 

Burny’s  

Fire  

Facts 

http://dps.alaska.gov/fire/news.aspx
http://nfpatoday.blog.nfpa.org/2011/12/nfpa-wishes-you-a-happy-and-fire-safe-new-year.html
http://www.usfa.fema.gov/prevention/outreach/fief/
mailto:michael.warzewick@alaska.gov
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/burnys-fire-safety-app/id394756960?mt=8
http://www.tinyurl.com/BurnyAndroidMarket
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Burnys-Fire-Safety-Page/313109801561
http://dps.alaska.gov/fire/

